
Newsletter April 2019

Sports Day is planned for 
7th June and this year we 
have a beach theme. 😎  
For more information, see 
our sports Day letter on 
the school website. 

Dates for the 
diary....

Prize Day is on 26th 
June and this a year 
we plan to make it 
slightly different ....🙂

Outdoor SOS
We appreciate our parents 
involvement in this event over 
recent years and this year is no 
different!  If you can spare any time at all 

between 4-8pm on Friday 10th May 
to paint or help tidy up existing 
play areas, we would be delighted. 
Our children are getting involved 
too......they are weeding and 
washing! #everylittlehelps



Designated Teacher: Mrs 
M McCusker 
Deputy Designated 
Teacher: Mrs S Evans  
Online Safety Officer: Mrs 
J Nelson  
Governor for Child 
Protection: Mrs F Brimley  
Chairperson: Mr P Lennox 

Our Safeguarding Team Thank your for your homework 
survey responses. Updates on the 
revised policy will be published on 
the school website.  
 
In the next few weeks an Anti-
bullying consultation will be shared 
with parents, staff and governors. 
The 'Addressing Bulling in Schools 
Act (NI) 2016' comes into effect in 
schools in September 2019 so our 
current policy will need to comply 
with new legislation. Pupils will 
provide their thoughts and input at 
school council and responses, 
updates to the policy will be 
published on the school website. 

Pupil Leadership 

Please encourage our pupils to apply for 
leadership roles within school next year. 

There are many great many 
opportunities....digital leaders, rights 

respecting ambassadors, anti-bullying 
ambassadors etc. Children receive training in 

these areas and it provides great 
opportunities for the children to contribute 
to our school and feel part of the decision 

making, shaping school policy 

Reporting a concern 

Safeguarding 
Visit our 
policy on 
school 
website 

We have 
talked to 
children about 
how we help 
them stay safe 
in school
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Move It Monday 
Talk It Out Tuesday  
Well-ness Wednesday  
Thankful Thursday 
Feel Good Friday 

We are celebrating nurture 

week with lots of different 

activities.  

We plan to introduce a new 

morning greeting with our 

classes....you've maybe seen 

some example videos of social 

media!  

We'll also be continuing to 

implement the strategies we've 

undergone during staff 

training.  

Bake Sale 

Next Wednesday-Friday we 
plan to hold a bake sale in 
school. All buns will be 30p 
and children will bake the 
buns in school. Any 
donations of unwanted/
uneaten Easter Egg 
chocolate will be gratefully 
received!!
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